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 						 Volhoubare  Ontwikkelling


ERRATUM

The advertisement that appeared in the Rapport newspaper on 24 September 2017 has reference.

Please note that closing date for the post advertised as per the abovementioned date will close on Monday, 30th October 2017 at 16:00 and not Friday, 9th October 2017 as it appeared in the newspaper.



Mr. W de Bruin
Acting Municipal Manager
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